
SCS to visit Guangzhou and Xiamen
tomorrow

     The Secretary for the Civil Service, Mrs Ingrid Yeung, will depart for
Guangzhou and Xiamen for a two-day duty visit tomorrow (September 6).
 
     During the visit, she will attend the opening ceremony of the first
Mainland training programme dedicated to Executive Officers II of the Hong
Kong Special Administrative Region (HKSAR) Government. She will also take the
opportunity to meet Hong Kong students currently studying in Guangzhou and
Xiamen to introduce to them a wide range of employment opportunities offered
by the HKSAR Government and to chat with them about their studies.
 
     Mrs Yeung will return to Hong Kong on September 7.
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